SOFTBALL LEAGUE

The Outrigger Canoe Club will again
be represented in the Softball League.
The Board of Directors, on request of
Bob Fischer, has appropriated funds to
purchase equipment and caps for the
players and the boys are off to a flying
start. Last year the Club put a fine team
on the field who did real well for them-
selves and the O.C.C. The O.C.C., while
alw'ays having been a beach club bas-
ically interested in canoeing, surfing and
swimming, has in the past chalked up
a glorious record in field and track, foot-
ball, volleyball and other sports. It is
gratifying to see our entry in athletic
events off the beach.



